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Pl

This Week…..

This week the children received a letter from
Santa asking us if we recognised the building in
the picture. It was the Liver Building! We wrote
letters back to Santa to tell him that we live in
Liverpool and that he saw the Liver Building.

This week we have been learning all about more
and one more in our maths. We have completed
lots of practical activities indoor and outdoor.
We particularly enjoyed playing who had more
cakes – the children are very good at comparing
quantities.

Easypeasy

Don’t forget to check out next week’s game
tomorrow. The children are really enjoying
talking about these games and playing them in
school too!

Notices…..
Wednesday 4th – Christmas Dinner
Thursday 5th – Christmas Bingo (3pm Junior
Hall)
Friday 6th – Own clothes day bring a
selection box

Friend of the Week
Bluebells – Summer Gates
Daffodils – Reuben Downey Lumpty

The children will also be baking bread tasting
the delicacy of apples and honey. Please
inform your child’s class teacher of any

allergies.
On Thursday the Company Mad Science are
coming into school to work with all of the

Magical Moment:

Our Nativity…
We hope you are excited about coming to see our

Nativity – Whoops a Daisy Angel!

Thursday – 10 am in the Junior Hall

Word of the
week

Smooth

Reminder

Homework books to be returned by
Tuesday 10th December.

Thank you.


